
  People’s Baptist Church 
 

Welcome 
 

As a courtesy, please turn off all cell phones during service times. 

*Assisted listening devices are available at the Sound Booth* 
 

February 25, 2024 
 
 

 

                                                 
 

Greeting and Announcements 
Prayer 
Hymn: 79, To God Be the Glory 

Choir: My Jesus, I Love Thee 
Missions Minute 
Prayer 

Dismiss Children for Children’s Church 

Hymn: 627, What a Day That Will Be 
Special Music: Daniel Griffin 
Message: Pastor Ramler 
Closing Hymn 
Prayer 
 
 

     
 

Today 2/25       1:30 pm  Tranquility Nursing Home Ministry 

                         4:45 pm    Choir Practice 

                         7:15 pm    Birthday Fellowship 

Wed 2/28        7:00 pm  Prayer Meeting, Youth Group & 

                                           AWANA 

Thurs 2/29        7:00 pm  Deacon’s Meeting 

Sat 3/2  9am – noon  AWANA Wood Working Day 

                         5:30 pm  FCA/PBC Volleyball  
 

 

 
 

Sun 3/3        2:00 pm    Citizens Nursing Home Ministry 

                         5:00 pm    Trustees’ Meeting 

                         6:00 pm  Joanna Smith (PM) 

Tues 3/5         12:30 pm  Grandma’s Friends Bible Study 

Thurs 3/7  9am & 7pm  Ladies’ Bible Study 

Fri 3/9        8:00 am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 

Sun 3/10    Ed & Barbara O’Brien 

                         2:00 pm    Autumn Lake Nursing Home Ministry 

                         3:30 pm    Spring Arbor Nursing Home Ministry 

       Announcements 
Nursing Home Ministry: Our next nursing home ministry visit 

will be at Tranquility today at 1:30 pm. See Rob Cardosi for more 

information. 
 

Birthday Fellowship: Join us in the gym after the evening service 

tonight to celebrate all of the February birthdays with cupcakes. 
 

Mowing Help Wanted: If you would like to be a part of a mowing 

team for this coming season, please contact Dave Corselius. Team 

members can also assist with weed whacking, blowing and raking. 

Mowing will begin in April.   
 

Donations for the purchase of our 2021 15 passenger church van will 

be received to offset the cost of the vehicles, tags and registration. 

Note your gifts as “VAN FUND”. Thank you for your generosity. 
 

AWANA Woodworking Day: The AWANA Grand Prix is coming 

soon! Need help with shaping your car or adding weight? Come to 

the woodworking day on Saturday, March 2, anytime from 9:00 am 

to noon in the gym and men from the church will assist with this 

process.  Please bring your pencil drawn design and your block of 

wood.  See Alan Ashley for more information. 
 

Special Speaker: On Sunday, March 3 we will welcome Joanna 

Smith. She is on Deputation to Colombia and will be speaking in the 

evening service. A love offering will be collected. 
 

Adult Basketball: Beginning Monday, March 11, PBC will be 

hosting an adult basketball night in the gym beginning at 7:00 pm. It 

is open to anyone post-high school and will run through May on 

Monday nights.  
 

Grandma’s Friends: Grandma’s Friends Bible study will continue 

on Tues., March 5, 12:30 pm at Bob Evans. See Bonnie Huffman 

with questions. 

 
 

                                    Happy Birthday 
 

Feb 28 Treyton Black            Mar 7 Amanda Trietley 

Mar 3 Evan Runkles            Mar 8 Wayne Gaver 
Mar 6 Frank Bennici                                                      

 

 

                                  Happy Anniversary 

 

Feb 28 Tom & Joyce Scott                    Mar 10 Skip & Lois Young     

                      

       
                     

February 25 March 3 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 

Elementary –  

Muniz 

R&H 

Wade 

Muniz 

Beginners – C. Briggs Joyce S. 

Abby Y. 

Cindy B. 

Dami A. 

Toddlers - C. Black Franca A. 

Abby L. 

Pearl A. 

Jude A. 

Nursery* 

Sunday School Elaine W. Beth P. 

Morning Worship Elaine W.  

Michelle P. 

Sara G. 

Jasmine V. 

Evening Service Becky B.** 

Jill B. 

Pam W.** 

Pearl A. 

Wednesday Hilary Y. 

Barbara B. 

Elaine W. 

Sara G. 
* Coordinator – Sara Goad; ** Toddlers (2-4 yrs.)        
 

 

Tom & Donna Wolfe – IPM Educator – We began 2023 

with cancer diagnoses for Donna and me and are very thankful 

and happy to report good results and prognosis for the both of 

us. Please pray with us about God’s will for 2024. We are 

arranging overseas missions work that we had to postpone due 

to our health, including a ministry to help with developing the 

school ministries of our missionaries for teaching and training 

pastors, church planters, evangelists, and good church workers. 

We are aiming for a renewed missions trip to the Ivory Coast 

this coming summer, and also to Mindanao in the Philippines 

later this year. In September, I have plans to return to Ghana 

and work with IPM missionary George Dapaah. I will teach 

another modular course, after which we will hold our third 

commencement for students that have completed their studies.   

 

 
 

 

      This Week  Year-To-Date 

Tithes & Offerings Giving        $ 6,282.00       $ 302,157.90 

Tithes & Budget Needs           $ 8,582.13 $ 291,792.42 

Faith Promise Giving            $ 425.00 $ 23,615.00 

Faith Promise Budget Needs       $ 716.98 $ 24,377.32 

 

 
 

 
 

Sunday School       91     Sunday Morning      158 

Sunday Evening       73 

This Week’s Events 

Order of AM Service  

Attendance Report for February 18, 2024 

Stewardship Report for February 18, 2024 

Special Coming Events 


